
 

JULY 2022 GM Report 

During my first 6 months here at the Club, I have prioritized finding ways to increase 

memberships. From listening to the committees and members and also discussions in 

the past GMM, I believe the Membership Campaign motion must move forward in the 

Post-COVID era. We need your cooperation and participation because this is your Club.  

Improving our website is also a priority. I am looking for everyone’s input and 

comments on making the website more attractive to members and what features we 

should add.  

Footfalls for the Main Bar, Pen & Quill, and Masukomi Sushi has significantly increased, 

showing signs of more interaction as COVID19 restrictions have begun to ease. 

However, there is much more to be done to improve catering services including more 

events for weekends. This is an ongoing challenge that I hope to follow up with each 

committee. I continue to look forward to your support and plan to meet more 

members in person. Office work has kept me very busy since I joined the Club. 

Sincerely, 

Toru Morishima – General Manager 

 


